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Friday, 3rd December 

Children in Need 

A huge thank you for your 

Children in Need 

donations. 

The school raised £304.14 

and will be put to good 

use by Pudsey and his 

team. 

 

 

 

Merit Winners 

Well done to our ‘Merit Winners’ for this week. Certificates and prizes are well deserved and examples include: putting 

100% into all areas at school and working hard, remembering what you have learned in phonics and applying it in your 

work, a super understanding of ‘Winnie’s Magic Wand Story’, reading aloud with brilliant fluency and confidence during 

our Charles Darwin English lessons, excellent phonics work, brilliant maths work and making own number sentences 

independently and excellent writing on Owl Babies. 

Covid-19 

Many, many thanks for your help and support. It has been a challenging week, but I would like to thank you all for your supportive actions, 

which have added another level in keeping our school community as safe as possible.  

Following discussions in a meeting held this morning, the Public Health Outbreak Control Team are happy with the control measures we have in 

place at Fens Primary School, as well as the progress school has made following a Covid-19 outbreak. School will continue to liaise with Public 

Health on a daily basis.  

Going forward, as we continue to monitor the progress of the outbreak, any child identified as a close contact with a positive case must take a 

PCR test and isolate at home until a negative result is reported. Evidence of this result must be shown to school for children to re-attend. 

 

Christmas Parties 

Our Christmas Parties will take place on an afternoon during the last week of term apart from our morning Nursery children, who 

will have theirs during the morning using both of out halls. Further details will follow next week. 

Monday 13th December, 2021 Reception Year 5 

Tuesday 14th December, 2021 Year 2 Year 6 

Wednesday 15th December, 2021 Year 1 Year 4 

Thursday 16th December, 2021 Year 3 Nursery (AM) & (PM) 
 

Christmas Jumper Day 

We will be supporting Save the Children next Friday (10.12.21), and holding Christmas Jumper Day. Usually, we have supported 

the charity and hold our day on the last day of term. This year, children can wear a Christmas jumper, t-shirt or other Christmassy 

items on both Fridays of the last two weeks (10th and 17th of December). If you would like to make a small donation of support, 

then that would be greatly received and will be passed on to passed on to Save the Children. Any donations can be sent into 

school on either of the days. Thank you in advance. 

 

Attendance Award 

The current winners are Mrs Atkinson’s Y1 

class!  

Well done once again! 

 

Social Media 

We ask that you contact the school 

directly, should you have any questions or 

concerns and that slanderous and 

defamatory points are not placed on 

social media. 

Thank you. 


